
From: Randall, Tracey - E&E [mailto:Tracey.Randall@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning 

Consultations - E&E 
Sent: 11 April 2018 11:50 

To: Caroline Ford 
Cc: DavidFlavin; JacquiCox (OCC); Planning Consultations - E&E; Planning; Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian 

Subject: Oxfordshire County Council's response 17/02394/OUT-2 Berry Hill Road, Adderbury 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Caroline, 
 
Please see attached, Oxfordshire County Council's response 17/02394/OUT-2 Berry 
Hill Road, Adderbury. If you have any further queries please send an email to 
planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk.  
 
A member of the Major Planning Application’s team would get back to you as soon 
as possible.  
 
Regards  

Tracey 
Tracey Randall 
Major Planning Applications Officer 
Environment & Economy 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford.  
OX1 1ND 
 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
We value your comments. Please click here to leave feedback 
Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email? 
 

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have 

received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views 

expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are 

subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.  

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 

software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result 

of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-

mail(and/or any attachments).  

 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 

sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to 

any course of action.  
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